
  

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Greenhills Road, Eastwood) 
(Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2020 (5283) 

 

Statement of Reasons  

 

Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints that drivers are parking too close 
to the junction of Greenhills Road and Owlston Close at Eastwood, which is causing issues 
exiting and entering Owlston Close. 
 
To help alleviate the problem it is proposed build out the footway by 11 metres on the east 
side of the junction and to introduce ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow 
Lines) on both sides of the junction. 
 
 
The proposals are shown on the attached drawing (Drawing number H/SLW/3440/01) 
 


